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Happy New Year! 

March 4, 2017 marks the date of the “From the Heart” Auction.  We hope you 
are looking forward to this exciting evening. The Auction committee has been 
working diligently over the past several months to ensure an incredible time will 
be had by all. As you know “From the Heart” is the only major fundraiser that 
St. Francis Xavier School holds.  The proceeds raised from this event are vital 
to cover the costs which tuition alone does not cover. Without the support of our 
school families, local business donations, friends, parishioners and benefactors 
we would be unable to hold this event.  

Now is the time we ask you as the parents of St. Francis Xavier School to 
become involved.  There are several ways to show your support 

  - donating to the silent or live auction - contributing to class baskets 

  - joining the solicitation committee  - setting up prior to event 

  - selling “opportunity drawing” chances - picking up donated items 

  - helping the night of the event as a server, runner or greeter 

PIP hours may be exchanged for many of the above listed ways to help. 

   Opportunity Drawing Program 

- 

We wish to thank this year’s “Opportunity Drawing” sponsors 

- 
Car City   - El Dorado 

- 
Fassio Egg Farm  - La Cantera Market 
Mexico Tire and Auto Repair 

Thank you to   Stucco Color Design an “Opportunity Drawing” program 
sponsor.  Please support these businesses if you can.  We are looking for a few 
more business/families to support the incentive program.  If you are interested, 
please contact Lisa. PIP hours will be given for all donations. 

We will be bundling “Opportunity Drawing” chances on Monday, January 9, 
2017 at 6:00pm in the art room.  Please contact Lisa Rose 801-966-1571 ext. 
118 to RSVP. 

 

Watch for upcoming information regarding the “Opportunity Drawing” 
program.  



 
 

Save the Date Cards 

Save the Date cards will be mailed out in the next few weeks. If you do not 
receive one please contact Lisa Rose @ lrose@stfxcs.org 

Class Baskets 

What is a class basket?  

Each class is responsible for assembling a themed class basket for the Live 
Auction. Many families have already received information from the classroom 
coordinators regarding what items are needed. Each class will also be 
completing a “project” that will be added to the basket that the students have 
crafted. Please help by contributing to the class basket. The majority of the 
monies raised at the auction come from the Live Auction. Please contact your 
class basket coordinators or Lisa Rose with any questions.  The themes for this 
year’s class baskets are: 

Preschool – Pre-K ~~ Football Frenzy  

Kindergarten ~~ Relaxation 

First Grade ~~ Cooking with the First Grade   

Second Grade ~~ Spring Into Action Cleaning and Gardening 

Third Grade ~~The Bea“UTAH”ful Outdoors 

Fourth Grade ~~ The Four Seasons 

Fifth Grade ~~ Reading Takes You Places 

Sixth Grade ~~ Backyard Fun 

Seventh Grade ~~Winter Fun 

 

Eighth Grade ~~ Mosaic Work of Art  

 

                                          Thank You 

 

The auction committee would like to thank Diego Vargas for the beautiful 
artwork for this year’s event.  Thank you to Gary Mellen for updating our 
website with auction news and auction sponsors and donors.  
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